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Dear Resident or Business Owner 

Consultation - Black Spot project - Crescent Road and Beaconsfield Street, 
Newport 

Council has received concerns from residents regarding traffic safety along Crescent Road 
and Beaconsfield Street, Newport. 

The Australian Government Black Spot Program, provides funding for projects that target 
road locations where crashes are occurring.  Council’s Transport Network team was 
recently successful in obtaining funding for sections of road, between No.96 and 147 
Crescent Road, and No.13 and 17 Beaconsfield Street.  The endorsed proposal includes a 
number of treatments including raised thresholds, raised medians, upgrade seal to high 
level non-skid surface, new curve and advisory speed signs, redirective kerb (Elsholz kerb), 
and street lighting; to address reported head-on and off-road casualty crashes over the 
nominated 5 year period. 

The enclosed concept plan shows the design intent of the proposal and is provided for 
your information only.  The final detailed design may require minor changes to the 
proposal.  

Council invites you to respond to this proposal by scanning the QR code or typing the 
following URL into your browser https://northernbeaches-transport-
network.app.oneblink.io/forms/14194.  You will then be directed to an on-line form. 
Please respond by selecting I Support or I Do Not Support by 21 November 2023. 

Your response will only be considered if it includes your name and address. Please 
note that individual responses to submissions will not be given. Once feedback has 
been reviewed, the matter may then be raised for consideration at the Northern 
Beaches Council Local Traffic Committee. The Traffic Committee’s decision will be 
available on Council’s website one week after the meeting.  

Should you require further information regarding this notification, please contact Ricky 
Kwok, Traffic Engineer, on 02 8495 6815. 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
James Brocklebank 
Acting Manager, Transport Network 
Northern Beaches Council  

https://northernbeaches-transport-network.app.oneblink.io/forms/14194
https://northernbeaches-transport-network.app.oneblink.io/forms/14194


 

2023/619076 Page 2 of 2 

 


